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Ref. No. 18/181 

Seoul, 14 June 2018 

 

Mr. Angelo Cito 

Council Member 

President, Italian Taekwondo Federation 

Via e-mail 

 

 

Dear Angelo, 

Dear Friend, 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation to you for your warm hospitality 

shown to me during my stay in Roma. 

 

I also wish to give you my congratulations on the successful organization of the 

Roma 2018 World Taekwondo Grand Prix and the demonstration performance at 

at Piazza di Spagna and in Vatican City. 

 

It was a tremendous honor for World Taekwondo to perform a demonstration in 

Vatican City in the presence of His Holiness Pope Francis who has such immense 

moral stature worldwide and get a great privilege to show him the sport of 

taekwondo and our humanitarian activities across the globe. 

 

I once again thank you for your full support and cooperation for the development 

of taekwondo. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 


